Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 3:57 PM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Major Mac and Weston condo

COMMUNICATION C131

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca @vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 3:49 PM

To: Alexa Schwartz

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3

Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] Major Mac and Weston condo

Hi Alexa,

Thank you for your email. I completely agree!! I will NOT be supporting this development in its current form. I will forward your concerns to our city planners for consideration.

Sincerely, Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca

905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1



To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Alexa Schwartz

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 7:12 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca @vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Major Mac and Weston condo

To Whom It May Concern,

I am against this project. This will increase density of population over the admissible legal limits . Traffic is a nightmare now . What the builders of that monstrously building is willing do to accommodate the traffic for another, close to 6000 cars ?

Regards,

Alexa Schwartz

silver oaks Blvd.

Woodbridge

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android